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FLMK – KAMWINGI  

     The Kamwingi Worship Centre has come a long way since 2014 when Bishop 

Chivington and his daughter, Dawn came to secure the land for FLMK. Those 1st 

four years were very challenging meeting under a “tree”. Most Sundays, we 

would place a tarp on top of some poles secured in the ground to worship God. 

     The small congregation in faith made 7,000 

bricks believing God would one day make a way. Today, our people meet 

inside their church building worshipping the God they placed their faith in. 

Left of the church building, the “tree” continues 

to be a reminder of God’s faithfulness.  

     Now another step in faith as we build Pastor 

John and his family a “permanent home”. The 1st phase has been accomplished 

as you see in this recent picture. We are believing to double the size of this 

structure, making these doors to be inside doors dividing each of the rooms.  

     Pastor John, his wife Purity and their precious children have weathered the 

adversities of a harsh and unfriendly environment. We have been amazed at the 

faithfulness of God as Purity struggled for some years with severe Tuberculosis. 

Then later trusting God to miraculously keep her alive after being bitten by a rabid 

animal. They continue to shepherd the people God has given them without complaint 

and with the joy that only comes from Yesu. Jesus truly is more than sufficient. They 

only request your prayers that God would enable them to accomplish His will. 

TRIUMPHANT GRACE ACADEMY 

     We will officially open the new TGA School Building in late June as we finish preparing each 

classroom with children tables, student desks and all what is necessary. We took each of our classes for a 

tour of their soon to be classrooms. They are now waiting eagerly to move into the new facilities. We 

thank again and again all of you who have helped to make this a reality for our precious children. Most of 

all we give all praise and glory to our God, Savior and Lord!!!  

 

cont’d) 



 
 

Steadfast Devotion To Kingdom Building 
 

 

       Prayer Requests:  

➢ Pray for our July Children Crusades and Women Conferences. Dawn will be traveling to 

Kenya to minister our Children and Women. 

➢ Consider helping financially to rebuild the Ormanie Church building. Because of the 

present exchange rate from US$ to Kenyan Schillings, it will only require $3,000USD.    

Any amount will add up to be a blessing to our Massai people. 

➢ One more item for those who faithfully pray for FLMK’s continued work in Kenya. Our 

2010 Ministry Vehicle has served us well, but all the “paths” it has taken us on have taken 

a toll. It needs $1,500 which includes a set of new tires. 

 

 

If you would like to help in any way with the above needs or make a donation, you can send a 

check to: FLMK 1219 Vera Cruz Street Mission, TX 78572   

OR 

You can donate through our website: www.fulllifeministrykenya.com  

Please use our email to reply, ask questions or comment: fulllifeministrykenya@gmail.com  

Mungu akubariki, (God Bless you,)  

Kenny Chivington (Bishop) 956-578-2683  

Getrude Kabei (Editor)  

Dawn Chivington (Kenya Children & Women’s Director) 956-566-7319 
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